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Upcoming Events 
February 2022 

 

February 2nd & 16th - 8:15am 
Advisory Schedule Advisory class takes place every 
other week at 8:15am and is a required class.  

      February 4th  

• Grade Check 
• Early Dismissal Schedule 4,5,6 

 February 7th-11th 

 
ASB will be running a Candy Gram fundraiser Monday, 
February 7th - 11th. The cost is $2 per candy gram, and 

they will be delivered on Valentine’s Day. 

February 21st-24th  
Mid-Winter Break – NO SCHOOL 

  

 

 

Above: Rian McElrath and Sterling Mustain: Willows for the Watershed, Planted 200 trees at Zylstra Lake. They were able 
to help make our island just a little bit healthier and a little bit more alive.  

Letter from the Principal 

Friday Harbor high school students have encountered 
multiple obstacles this school year. However, they 
have prevailed, and their hard work is demonstrated 
in the graph below. 68% percent of students have 
passed all their classes with a C- or better. We haven’t 
seen this level of academic achievement since the 
2018-19 school year. Congratulation’s students!  

Our School Improvement Plan goal is to continue to 
increase the percentage of students getting C- grades 
or better to at least 71% by the end of the 2nd 
semester. Keep working hard on your studies students 
- You can do it! As a reminder, there is someone to 
help with your schoolwork in the library after school 
every single day.  

 
  

Our 11th grade students are well on their way to 
enriching our community with their junior 
Community Projects.  Toy drives, planting trees and 
peer mediation are to name a few of the amazing 
project the juniors have embarked on.  

 

A few weeks ago, four of our high school band 
students competed in the state regional solo and 
ensemble competition in Bellingham. 

Congratulations on a job well done to Vincent 
Huerta, Natalie Morton, Aaron Vliet and 
Georgia Keune. A special congratulations to 
Vincent Huerta, who will now be competing at 
the state level with the baritone saxophone.  

 

We look forward to Spring sports which will 
begin on February 28. Also, the theater students 
are working hard to prepare for the play 
Footloose. The play will run Thursday, March 
24 through Sunday, March 27. We hope to see 
you all there! 

Finally, you all deserve a much-needed respite, 
and the mid-winter break is right around the 
corner (Feb 21-25). Enjoy!  

 

Martin Yablonovsky 
FHHS Principal 

   
Above: Ari Tucker-Belt & Meg Carrier set-up and implmented a 
Peer Mediation Program at Friday Harbor Elementary School.  

 

 
Above: Fela Andrews and Betty Furber ran a toy drive in the 
middle school and high school for their Community Project.  

 

 

PTA Update Athletics Senior Corner 

FHHS PTSA has recently been recognized by 
Washington State PTA as a Platinum Membership 
Growth Award recipient because we grew enrollment at 
least 20% this year compared to last year. Thank you to 
everyone who has become a member so far this year. If 
you have yet to sign up, and would like to, membership 
forms are available on the FHHS website and the 
FHHSPTA Facebook page.  

 

If you are interested in any of the Spring sports 
(Baseball, Golf, Girls Tennis, Track & Field or 
Softball) make sure to get your Pink Slip from Brock 
Feb 16-18 & 28th at lunch outside the commons.  

 

Seniors met on Tuesday regarding Senior 
Exhibitions, which is a graduation requirement 
for all seniors. Students will be working with their 
advisory teachers on these projects.  If students 
have questions, please have them connect with 
their advisory teacher.  
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